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Project Management Unit (PMU) under Secondary Education Department (SED), had invited bids for Procurement of Bio Matric Android Devices having IFB No. GPE-BEP/NCB/Goods/2018/01 published on 13th May, 2018.  Based on technical issues in the specification, the Procurement activity has been cancelled. The PMU appreciates the time and effort it took in preparing bid response and express regret for any inconveniences this may have caused.


Project Director
Project Management Unit, Balochistan Education Department, Government of Balochistan.
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